From: Robert Weston 
Sent: 22 April 2014 18:14
To: Planning
Subject: Ref 14/00412/F

Ref 14/00412/F

 

Sir,

 

I would like to appeal against the proposed housing development in Deddington by Banner Homes Ltd.

 

Deddington is a beautiful, characterful village containing many fine old buildings and surrounded by wonderful countryside. It would be tempting not to change anything, but I acknowledge that the village must move with the times. Deddington’s growth should be managed by local people in response to local needs and not by greedy developers who are only interested in profit and have little regard for the character of the area. Deddington’s housing quota up to 2031 is more than met by the recently approved Pegasus/Prudential development of 85. Further developments on this scale are not welcome, particularly as this application is within the village conservation area.

 

This development proposal is completely contrary to the local plan which has so far been successful in providing sustainable incremental development over an extended period. If allowed to proceed this development is likely to increase village population by a substantial per centage at a single stroke! Such a large development would put severe strain on the local infrastructure of schools, health centre, roads and parking.  A development of 26 further homes on top of the already approved 85 homes of the Pegasus/Prudential development is likely to put well over 100 extra vehicles on local roads which are already extremely busy at peak times. I am also concerned that a development of this size would have a detrimental impact the drainage, sewerage and water supply systems in the village.

 

Robert Weston

(Gaveston Gardens, Deddington)

